
 
 
 
Attention PUC Staff and Friends, 
I urge the PUC to give serious consideration to including thermal 
renewable energy in the NH RPS in its recommendations to the Governor 
and Legislature when it issues its final report in November of this year. 
 
My company, Heart Line Inc, has been involved in Bio Mass Fuel since 
1986.  
 
We have placed more than 8,000 Bio Mass appliances in homes and 
businesses and will continue to guide users to Bio Mass sources for 
heating. 
 
We as well as our customers are proud to be involved in the Bio Mass 
movement and find great satisfaction in being less dependent upon petro-
energy as a heating fuel for our homes and businesses. 
 
Respectfully, 
Larry Miller, President 
Heart Line Stove Shop 
Unit of Heart Line Inc 
Jaffrey, NH 
 


